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June 6, 2000 

Cheryl M. Ramos 
Abraham S. Ramos, Inc. 
PO Box 142 
Paauilo, HI 96776 

Dear Ms. Ramos: 

Determination of Pre-Existing Lots 
TMK: 4-4-09:04 

• 

This is to acnkowledge receipt of your letter on May 2, 2000, regarding the subject 
matter. 

. . . 
Virgini~ Golds tein 

Director 

Russell Kokubun 
Deputy Director 

Please be advised that the State of Hawaii prescriptive road access easement does not 
sever (divide) the subject property. 

However, please submit copies of Grant 1880, Grant 3774 and Grant 3722 to further 
evaluate the issue. 

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Ed Cheplic of this department. 
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